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Events…. 

Monday 4th February 1435 FLT visit—all children 

See Enrichment activities section for more information 

13th February—visit to school by Bishop Tim Thornton—Bishop to the Forces 

25th February to 1st March—Half Term 

A busy continuation of the term 

 

This week in Mrs Shazell’s class the children have been looking at food and had a visit in the after-

noon from Sodexo who helped them decorate cup cakes and biscuits.  They looked delicious! 

Key Stage One now have a lovely Seal welcoming them to their classroom and have had a week of 

learning, including getting to grips with money. 

Some children in Key Stage two were able to learn a ‘magic trick’ this week—it was not a magic trick 

at all but an example of metacognition: the process of learning to learn where they knew the answer 

(the outcome of the tick) but were challenged to work the process back to be able to perform the 

trick.  This is a very useful way to learn, especially in maths, where we might know the answer but 

need to better understand how we got to it. 

Next week, all the children will be visiting 1435 Flt.  They will visit on Monday 4th February be-

tween 11:00 and 12:00, they will be taken by bus, accompanied by school staff and will return in time 

for lunch. 

FS and KS1 Ramble 

It was very good to see so many children wrapped up for the weather and enjoying a ramble 

of Tuesday afternoon.  They also took bags to collect litter—you might be amazed at how 

much they found.  

Safeguarding 
Mrs Deane is the Deputy Safeguarding lead for Mount Pleasant School. 

2019-2020 
 

For those who are staying with us in the next academic year, I have attached the term dates for 

2019-2020. 

Positive Comment Card 

Every day we receive positive comments from parents and children about school.  If you 

feel able to write you comment on the card included in this newsletter please do so and re-

turn it to the school office.  We would like to add to our display of cards. 



 

If you would like to add a positive comment to this card please do so and return it 

to the school office. 

 

If you have any concerns about your child, please call in to see the class teacher as 

the first point of contact. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Mount Pleasant Staff Team 


